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EXHIBIT

Coggs, Milele

From: Tobin, Michael

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2011 3:58 PM
To: Coggs, Milele

Subject: RE: public safety hearing

Ms Coggs:

Here is additional information we compiled for the 16 incidents between July 1, 2010 and July 6, 2011
where a MPD officer utilized a firearm against a person.

For the 8 incidents between July 1, 2010 and December 31, 2010:
2 suspects were armed with a firearm,

2 suspects were armed with a cutting instrument,

3 suspects utilized a moving vehicle; and

1 suspect was not armed with a cutting instrument or firearm.

For the 8 incidents between January 1, 2011 and July 6, 2011:
e 4 suspects were armed with a firearm,
e 2 suspects were armed with a cutting instrument, and
e 2 suspects were not armed with cutting instrument or firearm.

2 incidents from the past 2 months remain under review by the DA, all others were found to have been
proper use of use.

Officers shot:
e No officers of MPD have been killed in the line-of-duty between 2007 and 2010.
e The number of officers that have been shot in the line-of-duty include:
o 4 officers in 2007
o 1 officer in 2008
o 5 officers in 2009
o 2 officers in 2010

Mike Tobin
286-5000

From: Coggs, Milele

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2011 2:45 PM
To: Tobin, Michael

Cc: Flynn, Edward; Plant, Joel

Subject: public safety hearing

Dear Mike,

Hope all is well. Thank you for forwarding me the data on officer involved shootings and death in police in
custody in the last year. Per our previous conversation | have introduced a communication file number 110396
titled Communication from the Board of Fire and Police Commissioners relating to officer-involved shooting and

7/14/2011



